Alex Travis

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Hi team

REILLY, Brent (WELLHO) <Brent.REILLY@Corrections.govt.nz>
Monday, 16 December 2019 9:46 AM

Bermy Pokoati; Stacey Telling

HENDERSON, George (WELLHO); LITTLE, Chrissie (WELLHO)
Te Puke RMA

I am pleased to let you know that we have been successful with our RMA application for Te Puke.

Kind regards
Brent
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